
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

Notice of Elections, Annual Meeting, Board of Canvass Meeting, 
Absentee Ballots & Public Accuracy Test  

 
Notice is hereby given to qualified voters of Avon Township, County of 
Stearns, State of Minnesota, that the Presidential Nominating Primary 
election will be held on Tuesday, March 3, 2020 from 7:00 AM until 8:00 
PM, and the Annual Township Election will be held on Tuesday, March 10, 
2020 from 2:00 PM until 8:00 PM.  For the latter, to be elected are one 
Supervisor for a three-year term, one Supervisor for a one-year term, and one 
Clerk for a two-year term.  Following the Township Election on March 10, the 
Board of Canvass will be held at 8:15 PM, and the Annual Town Meeting 
will be held at 8:30 PM to conduct all necessary business prescribed by law.  
In case of inclement weather, the Annual Meeting, Board of Canvass, and 
Township Election will be postponed one week, until the third Tuesday in 
March (Tuesday, March 17) at the same times.  If inclement weather 
postpones these events on the third Tuesday, then the meetings will be held on 
Wednesday, March 18.  Please listen to KASM radio (1150 AM) for any 
changes.  The Clerk’s Office at the Avon Town Hall will be open on Saturday, 
March 7, 2019, from 10 AM – 12:00 PM to accept absentee ballots.  The 
Public Accuracy Tests of electronic equipment for the Annual Township 
Election and Presidential Nominating Primary, will be held Friday, February 
28, at 10:00 AM & 10:15 AM, respectively.  The Qualification / 
Organization Meeting will take place on March 18 at 7:00 PM.  All of the 
above listed events/meeting occur in the Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens 
Road, Avon, MN. The Avon Township Hall is handicap-accessible.  The 
public is invited to all. 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Email: clerk@avontownship.org 
Website: www://avontownship.org 
 
Published in the Enterprise February 12 & February 19, 2020. 


